
May 21, 2021


Ohio House of Representatives

Health Committee Chairman Lipps


Dear Congressman Lipps,


I am submitting my testimony today in support of passage of HB248- Freedom from Vaccine.  
It is astonishing that this bill would even need to be considered because of the following 
reasons:


The vaccine is unapproved and experimental.   The Nuremberg laws designate that NO ONE is 
to be enrolled in a scientific experiment against their will.


The vaccine does not guarantee that the person taking the vaccine will be immune to 
COVID19.   However, they will be submitting to potential side effects of the vaccine, including 
death and risk of auto immune disease.    Any employer that would require an employee to take 
such a risk in order to keep their job, would be liable to legal action should such complications 
happen.   VAERS reporting validates that these risks are real.


My question for you with regard to liability, would you as a legislature be liable for validating 
such requirements?


There are therapeutics that do not impact a person’s DNA or RNA and are safe and effective.


The survival rate for COVID19 is 99.9x%.   This is a success rate that shouldn’t even require 
the lockdowns that we have had.   They certainly do not justify requiring a vaccine.


My body, my choice.   It is an individual’s prerogative as to what they want to put into their 
bodies.   It is not the government’s right to require it.


Thank you for your consideration.   Please, stay in your lane and let citizen’s enjoy the freedom 
of choice.


Sincerely,


Linda Kelly

5701 Beach Road

Medina, Ohio 44256



